From: Daniel Dominguez

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

Cc: Deleon, Josepha; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Capps Federal #1 - 1RP 4579

Date: Thursday, June 29, 2017 10:37:17 AM
Ms. Yu,

Chevron agrees to 4 ft and liner at SP2 and 1 ft at SP1. Confirmation samples will be collected
when excavation is done. We plan to start in the middle of next week.

On Thu, Jun 29, 2017 at 7:26 AM, Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <OQOlivia.Yu@state.nm.us> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Dominguez:

Note: GPS coordinates and PLSS written on page 1 are incorrect.

Please address these concerns regarding 1RP-4579.

e Due to the shallow depth to groundwater, NMOCD requests that the area around SP2
be excavated to 4 ft. bgs. (as practicable and attainable, at least 3 ft. bgs.), and then
properly set a minimal 20 mil liner. If in agreement, then this 1RP can move towards
closure. Otherwise, if the originally proposed 1 ft. bgs is desired, then 1RP-4579 will

be deferred.

o For the area around SP1, excavation to 1 ft. bgs is granted.

« Bottom and sidewall confirmation samples using Method 8015 extended (GRO, DRO,
MRO) for TPH and Method 300 for chlorides are required.

Please inform of decision.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us

575-393-6161 x113
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OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water,
surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve
the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.

From: Daniel Dominguez [mailto:ddominguezepi@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 8:11 AM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Qlivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; DelLeon, Josepha
<jdxd@chevron.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Capps Federal #1 - 1RP 4579

Ms. Yu,

Attached for your review is the Work Plan for the Capps Federal #1, operated by Chevron.

Sincerely,

ENVIRONMENTAL PLUS, INC.

Daniel Dominguez
Environmental Consultant/Safety Director

Environmental Plus, Inc.
P.O. Box 1558

2100 Avenue ‘O’
Eunice, NM 88231

(575) 631-0401 (Cell)
(575) 394-3481 (Office)
575) 394-2601 (fax)

Sincerely,
ENVIRONMENTAL PLUS, INC.
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